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Advisory No. 058 ,s.2023
February 13, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

INTERNATIONAL BROADWAY PRODUCTION
OF THE SOUND OF MUSIC

In reference to the attached letter from AMA Group of Companies, inviting
students and educators from the private and public schools to witness the above-
captioned production from March 7 to 26, 2023 at the Samsung Performing Arts
Theater in Circuit Makati

This aims to enrich cultural awareness as part of students’ lifelong learning
process.

For more information, please contact:
Dr. Amable R. Aguiluz V

Chairman Emeritus
0287375545

Encl: As stated
ORD/PAU

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Tel. Nos.: 8920-5824; 8926-2213 loc. 801
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://www.depedictncr.wordpress.com
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February 8, 2023

MR. WILFREDO E. CABRAL

Regional Director

Department of Education (DepEd)

National Capital Region (NCR)

No. 6 Misamis St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City

Dear Director Cabral,
Greetings!

On behalf of the AMA Group of Companies, we would like to extend a warm invitation to Public and Private
Schools to witness the International Broadway Production of The Sound of Music.

This timeless classic, written by Rodgers & Hammerstein and based on the book by Lindsay & Crouse, will
bring its enchanting story and memorable songs to life from March 7 to 26, 2023 at the Samsung
Performing Arts Theater in Circuit Makati. We believe that this musical is a perfect opportunity for
students and educators to not only immerse themselves in the world of theater arts but also to enrich
their cultural awareness and further their education, all as part of the lifelong learning process.

We are reaching out to you to request your endorsement and support in inviting and encouraging the
schools to witness this production, and we are confident that it will be a memorable and educational
experience for them. Tickets are available at TicketWorld.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Warm regards,
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DRJ/AMABLE R[AGUILUZ V
Chgirman Emejritus
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